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Consider recommendations regarding the construction of Don Potter Area Paving Improvements at Waller
County Park, Project No. D62049, Fourth District, as follows:

a) Accept the Notice of Completion for the work performed by the Contractor, Brough Construction
Incorporated (not a local vendor); and

b) Review and approve the Statement of Final Quantities for this project by the Contractor in the amount of
$229,007.89.
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